Delabole Youth Cub

Myself and the other main members now have other commitments that
mean we can no longer proceed as we were intending, we did put
several pleas out for help but nothing came of it.

We've had no further people come forward to take it on but that there are
still funds and support available if anyone should want to try - they can
email theharringtons6@sky.com for further info.

Many thanks
Louise



